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The Tennessee Public Utility Commission

RE: PETITION OF LIMESTONE WATER UTILITY OPERATING
COMPANY,LLC TO INCREASE CHARGES, FEES AND RATES
AND FOR APPROVAL OF A GENERAL RATE INCREASE AND
CONSOLIDATED RATES

The suggested increase in the Shiloh Falls Residential area from $20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000 gallons
is totally unacceptable, representing an incredible 400% increase!

It seems obvious Limestone either failed to do their due diligence when purchasing this company or
is not effectively managing their business. In either case, the proposed increase is not justifiable or
appropriate.

Since residents do not have a choice to use other services, | would ask the Commission to reject
Limestone utilities request.

Thanks for your support.
Sincerely,
Don Bland





